
5 May 2021

Paul Frost & Georgina Cooper 

Roofline Marlborough

31 Stuart Street, 

Blenheim 7201

Marlborough District Council 

15 Seymour Street,

Blenheim 7201

Re: Long Term Plan 2021 - 31 Submission 

To whom it may concern, 

Roofline Marlborough as part of Freeman Group wish to submit the attached proposal to the 

2021 - 31 Long Term Plan. The recommendations within this proposal provide solutions to three

unique issues to the Marlborough housing environment with the aim of creating healthier, safer

homes for Marlburians while also contributing to the removal of heavy metals from our freshwater

sources. 

It aligns with Council activities on Community Support through Energy Efficiency as outlined in last

years Annual Plan. We are seeking support from Council to expand the Voluntary Targeted Rates

Scheme further to include the re-roofing of existing Marlborough dwellings by offering a funding

service to ratepayers.

The findings within this report show that by doing so, we will maintain all previous efforts in lifting

the quality of our housing stock and securing the health of the home and its occupants.

We can also enhance the seismic performance of dwellings and improve the health of our waterways

to help meet new national environmental standards of fresh water through the removal of zinc

inputs from old galvanised roofing. 

We hope you find this paper of use and look forward to discussing this and any other matters that

would assist. 

Kind Regards, 

PAUL FROST

Branch Manager

Roofline Marlborough

paul.f@roofing.co.nz

GEORGINA COOPER

Director

The Collective Edge


